
Spring is here!

Bulldog Families,

It is amazing how quickly 

this school year is going!

As the state and district 

have announced for all 

public schools, we will be 

participating in formal  

assessments this Spring. We 

are planning activities to 

ensure all students are 

ready. As such, it is very 

important that your child is 

at school & submitting all 

assignments on time.

Be sure to make daily 

checks on your Class Dojo 

account to be aware of 

all school & class news.

3/1- Middle School Dress Down $5

3/1-3/12- Pastelito Box Sale

3/3- PALS Meeting

3/5- Basketball Dress Down $2

3/10- Tikiz Sale

3/12- Spelling Bee (3-5th grades)

3/15-3/19 Scholastic BookFair (At school & Online)

3/17- St. Patrick’s Day, Green Dress Down $2

3/19- “Paddy Gras” Dance

3/21-3/25- “Spring Fling” Dress Down Week $6

3/22- School Champion District 

Spelling Bee

3/23- Student of the Month

3/24- Testing PEP Rally

3/25- Food Trucks Night 4-7pm

Ways to support our students:

*See & refer to monthly calendars
*Check DOJO daily

*Be at school on time daily
*Submit all assignments on time

*Participate in school & class 
activities  and events

*Encourage kindness & BULLDOG 
Values

*Read each night for 30 minutes


